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Alma G. has joined our FFWPU-UK staff as our new Executive Assistant and will be responsible 

for supporting our National Director in administrative and communicative tasks. 

 

Alma has joined the FFWPU-UK staff team as Executive Assistant to 

Dr Michael Balcomb and will be supporting the National Director in a 

variety of tasks, ranging from administrative duties, to scheduling tasks 

to communicative responsibilities. 

 

Alma came to the United Kingdom a few years ago to study 

photography in London. Since then, she has been actively engaged with 

the community and always willing to support activities from the national 

to youth level. More recently, she has been involved in supporting the 

HARP-UK Team. 

 

To get in contact with Alma, please email: alma@ ffwpu,org,uk 

 

Keep an eye out for a video interview we will have with Alma to 

introduce her to the community. 

 

We want to wish Alma all the best in this role and hope the membership 

can welcome her! For more information on FFWPU-UK staff, please visit: 

familyfedcommunity.co,uk/meet-the-team/ 


